All Saints Primary School
passnd  Weekly Parent Email

Inspiring minds

W/E 8™ February 2019

Dear Parents / Carers,

Internet Safety Week: This week we have focused on Internet Safety. ‘Safer Internet Day 2019’ was celebrated globally with the
theme: Together for a better internet, and the event was bigger than ever, with more than 2,100 organisations and

schools across the UK getting involved to help inspire a national conversation about using technology responsibly, respectfully,
critically and creatively.

Our All Saints E-Safety Champions kicked started the week with a special assembly, where they show cased a fantastic animated
movie, which they had created with the help of our Safety Leader, Mrs Legg. It was all about how we should treat others online.
| strongly urge you to watch this movie by visiting our website and selecting the news item ‘Safer Internet Week’.

In addition the children all completed a home learning challenge. The E-Safety Champions then selected winners from each
class. We were incredibly impressed with how thoughtful and sensible everyone's answers and posters were. Fantastic work,
All Saints!

Year 5/6 Basketball Tournament: On Wednesday 6 February the All Saints’ Basketball Team played in the Sherborne Area
Primary Schools tournament at The Gryphon School. They played brilliantly and secured 3™ place! Miss Scott reported that the
team’s skill level was excellent (thanks to the focused training of Mr Noyce). More importantly, the teamwork and
sportsmanship demonstrated by all was exemplary.

We Will Rock You Sing up: Over the next couple of weeks our children in Years 4 & 5 will enjoy several singing workshops with
Alistair Dean from the Dean Academy and Miss Wilshire from the Gryphon School, learning songs from the musical ‘We Will
Rock You’. They will be show-casing their singing talents in a Sherborne Primary Schools’ Performance which will be taking place
at The Gateway in Yeovil on Thursday 21st March. Please put this important date in your diaries.

Valentine Afterschool Café: Next Friday afternoon the school library will be transformed into a heart themed café thanks to our
PTA parents. Please come and join us for a cup of tea and a piece of cake. There will be other treats available too, including

sweets and lucky dip.

Please look at our school website for further details of these events: www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk

Parent letters: Please find attached the following letters & information:

e  What’s on next week — W/C 11th February 2019
e Afterschool Valentine’s Café Leaflet
e  Folke Church Service Poster

Kind regards,

All Saints

All Saints CE VC Primary School
Giles Lane, Bishops Caundle,Dorset DT9 5NQ, 01963 23450
www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk
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